
 

City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

October 13th, 2020 
 

 
The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday,  
October 13, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at Clay City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager 
Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 
 
The Council reviewed the items on the agenda. 
 
Mayor Webster addressed the large crowd attending the meeting. He explained that the annexation 
of Walker Family property on Clay Palmerdale Road for a quarry would is not on the agenda for this 
meeting and would not be discussed. He encouraged everyone to attend the October 15th Planning 
and Zoning meeting which does have a public hearing for these properties scheduled. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Ronnie Dixon 
City Manager 


